
 
 
 
 

Library Board Meeting 
June 21, 2022 

 
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m.  
 
Members present:   Kathy Rollins, Kristy Bower, Joan Rusch, Ruth Gruber, Mary 
Bell, Sam Marohn and Cathy Forst. 
 
Secretary’s Report: 
 
The minutes for the May were distributed at the meeting and approved as written.   
 
Treasurer’s Report: 
 
The bills for June total $14,245.82.  Mary moved to pay the bills for June and Kristy 
seconded.  Motion passed.  
 
In our regular account we have $470,281.10 and in our reserve account we have 
$322,327.94 for a total of $792,609.04. 
 
The auditors did not have any comment on our budget for 2021. 
Library Director’s Report: 
 
May circulation—12,028 
Website visits—4,264 
 Patrons—2,632 
Door Count—3,159 
 

a. Magic Show was well attended (80 kids) 
b. Lydia Jacobsen our part-time Librarian left for Rochester and full-time. 

 



Old Business: 
 
Michigan Township Planners and our current Blue Cross provider are interested in 
giving us quotes.  Cathy will continue to work with them for quotes 
 
New Business: 
 
None 
 
Our business completed, the meeting was adjourned at 7:45 p.m. 
 
 
        Respectfully submitted, 
 
        Kathleen Rollins, Secretary 
KFR/cpf 
 
 
         
         
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


